
My name is John Caynon, 30 Cardinal Lane, Litchfield, NH.  I have been a resident for 
24 years in this town and our water rates have consistently been on the high end.  Now 
Pennichuck wants a huge increase in rates, beyond reason, especially when families 
have been impacted by the pandemic and salaries have been impacted.  For us to pay 
almost 3 times Hudson and 4 times Merrimack rates is unconscionable, especially for a 
required resource like water.  When have rates for required items jumped so high for 
people already paying way more than neighboring communities?  We are asking for 
fairness.  Please do the right thing by us in Litchfield and stop the unreasonable rate 
request for our community.  Thanks in advance for your consideration.  
 


